
 

 

 

8th June 2018 

 

Dear Parents, 

We are writing to invite you to the Year 7 Presentation Evening on Thursday 28th June. This is an 

opportunity for you to see what the boys have been doing during the course of the year in a relaxed 

and informal setting. 

The evening will run as follows: 

4.00 pm – 5.15 pm – Year 7 boys remain in school where they will be supervised and fed. 

5.15 pm – Parents arrive and will be shown to one of the English classrooms on the main corridor, 

where boys will have all their workbooks and folders for the year. The idea is that the boys explain to 

their parents what they have been working on throughout the year.  

5.45 pm – All parents and boys go to the Williams Hall where refreshments will be served by the 

boys. The cakes and biscuits will have been baked by some of the boys during the day. 

6.15 pm – The boys will give individual and group musical, dramatic and literary presentations on 

stage.  

7.00 pm – Finish 

We have been doing these presentation evenings for three or four years and they are always very 

worthwhile, so we do hope you will be able to come. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Simon Sutcliffe (Director of Studies) 

Neill Hunt (Head of Lower School) 

Julia Marshall (Head of Year 7) 

  


